
Kristian Mortensen joins NMP as new Director of 
Online Services  
After 12 years at Sony Music Denmark A/S, Kristian Mortensen (41) has been 
appointed new Director of Online Services in NMP. He starts on 1st April.  

“I am very pleased that we have managed to hire Kristian into our organisation 
and I look very much forward to welcoming him to our team. I am sure that 
Kristian will be a strong contribution to NMP and its stakeholders as he brings 
with him many years of experience in the music business”, says Malin 
Skogman/Jonsson, CEO of NMP. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


